
2015 Annual IQHYA Membership Meeting Summary 

The 2015 Annual IQHYA Membership Meeting was held January 17, 2015 at Adventureland Inn in 

Altoona, in conjunction with the IQHA Annual Meeting and Awards Banquet.  

Secretary and Treasurer Reports were given and approved.  

New Business:  

IQHYA Apparel: discussion about having IQHYA-logoed apparel for members, committee set up: Mateer 

Strong, Dylana Luett, Shana Wood 

IQHYA Logo Update: committee Mallory Vroegh, Maddie Herlocker 

Mayflower Pizza Party & Clinic: discussion about hosting a clinic at the Mayflower show, based on the 

success of the 2014 clinic. Established a budget of $750. Committee Nicole Darling, Maddie Herlocker 

and Mateer Strong will investigate.  

Pancake Breakfast: we will plan to hold them at the Mayflower and Iowa Show Circuit.  

Youth World Show: Kirsten Nelson gave report on 2014 YWS and plans for 2015 were discussed. The 

2015 theme is “Piece By Piece” 

YES Conference: Maddie Herlocker reported on the 2014 YES. Applications are due March 1 to Youth 

Advisor. Discussion held over expenses. Budget was set at $4,500 with the thought that donations could 

be sought to cover additional expenses above that, if necessary.  

Mayflower: The elected VP is our youth representative on the show committee. IQHYA has one show of 

the circuit, so is responsible for volunteer help and expense in return for show profit. Specific youth 

activities at the show include: annual pie & cake auction fundraiser, laminating exhibitor numbers as 

fundraiser, clinic, pancake breakfast, help setting up/tearing down trail obstacles and fences, general 

volunteer help 

Trainer Auction Fundraiser: set up a committee – Alan Hinds, Libbie Lowry, Emma Schaefer  

Membership Fees: to encourage new members we discussed giving IQHA show bucks valued at $25 and 

perhaps a free t-shirt to offset the membership and sponsorship fees paid 

Ambassadors: all youth members are encouraged to serve as ambassadors promoting our association 

and activities 

Officer and Director election was held. Results previously reported.  

 


